
THANK YOU

• To our Musical Director, Alexander Bauhart, and the choir—
for their enrichment of our workship services during the year, 
with their inspiring musical selections.

• To Marie Claire Callendar and Debbie Shane, teachers, and the
children of the Sunday School for their enthusiatic 
participation on Sunday mornings. 
Mark your calenders:  Sunday School
resumes on September 21st at 10:30 a.m.

• To Peter & Kathleen Davies for their
generosity & faithfulness organizing
the St. Barnabas Day BBQ & Picnic.

HELP!  No matter what building we’re in, we need 
to re-build the St. Barnabas Building Fund.  You can 
buy a brick ($10 each) or make a lump sum 
donation. Please use the Special Building Fund 
envelopes & mark: Buy a brick. 
You may indicate a memorial/donor name(s) on 

your brick(s). 
TARGET: $25,000.

A message from FAMILY LIFE:
COLLECTING MILK BAGS:  Please save and bring in your milk 
bags (the outside ones only, not the clear ones). We will be using them

to make bed mats to support the missionary 
work of Suitcases for Africa (see flyer on 
Incumbent’s bulletin board). Please give your 
bags to Mabel Georges, or drop them off at 
the office. Pat Clegg will be giving a 
demonstration of how to make the mats at a 
later date, to be determined.  

Pamela’s simple, second annual SUMMER-TIME BENEDICTION:
Love the journey. 
God is with you.
Come home safe and sound. 

(Anne Lamott, Travelling Mercies, 2000)

God is with you.


